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Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

July 13th, 2010 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. (ish) 
 
Visitor:  None 
 
New Members:  None   
 
Treasurer’s report:   Read and Accepted. 
 
Minutes:  Read and Accepted 
 
Guest Speaker:  None 
 
Runway:  We now have a 550 gallon water tank from Art Hall.  We’re 
watering the field (new grass area) with it. Greg suggested we do something 
to show our appreciation to the person in charge of getting us the water. We 
decided on a gift certificate for a local restaurant. 
 
General business: 
 

• A few people have not been picking up after themselves.  So please, 
pack out what you pack in. 

 
• Verlyn was thanked for building the flight stations. 

 
• The club purchased a water pump from Bud for $153. 
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Combat:  Carl won Combat! for July.  Tom is the points leader.   
 
Safety:  Kitsap ARCS President Jim spoke about SAFETY.   
 

• We have had some small mishaps with electric motors.  Jim states, do 
not plug in the battery until the aircraft is on the runway.   It’s 
everyone’s responsibility to ensure everyone complies. 

 
• Everyone needs to fly at a station.  Do NOT have two pilots flying at 

the same station. 
 

• Everyone must comply with no flying on the pits side of the runway, 
including out towards the entrance to the park. 

 
• All fly-bys must be on the far side of the runway. 

 
• No one is allowed past the flight stations unless all aircraft are on the 

ground. The exception is if your plane’s engine/motor quits and your 
plane is on the runway, you may call “On the Runway”.  The person 
making the call needs to ensure everyone has heard him/her before 
proceeding onto the runway.  

 
Upcoming Events: 
 

• Greg stated we will have the yearly banquet put on by ARC members.  
We need five club spouses to volunteer.  We have two already and 
need three more.  Please contact Greg Tinius or President Jim if you 
would like to help volunteer.  We may get a deal on the meat for the 
banquet. 

 
• The Fun Fly on July 25th was mentioned; nothing further was 

discussed.   
 

• The Aerotow meet is in Monroe on the July 22 - 25th. 
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Show and Tell: 
 

• Bruce Loughridge showed off his father’s 1937 Brown Jr., the first 
type of RC Airplane Engine that worked. 

 
• Bud Showed off his photo of his 1955 pickup and giant scale Mustang 

(9 foot wingspan; weighs 28 pounds without engine). 
 
Announcements:  Verlyn suggested that Wicks Lake would be a good place 
to fly float planes if we wanted.  It would need a little cleaning.  We will 
look into it.  It’s located off of Lake Helena Road, about 10 minutes from 
Little Field. 
 
Lost & Found:   Brian Campbell lost a home-made pencil torch with a brass 
end on it.  If found, please contact Brian. 
 
Raffle:  None 
 
Quarter Drawing:   None 
 
The next meeting is at the field. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm. 
 
Minutes approved August 10, 2010. 
 


